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Whittier City Council,

Thank you for the opportunity to provide my comment via email, as I cannot be at the meeting
in person. If possible, I request that somebody read this out loud to the council during public
comment.

I am a parent and have asked for two decades now for safe walking, leisure, and entertainment
places for my kids in Whittier. My family and I are in favor of the Greenleaf Promenade
Project.

I love the look of the current trees, but do understand there are reasons why their removal is
best at this time. This project has been reviewed for a long time and I know greenery was a big
factor considered. I do hope that the look of the area remains a bit traditional, consistent with
Whittier’s historic traditions.

Thank you for the time city staff has spent working on this project and I urge you to move
forward with this and approve the project.

Thank you,

Patty Quilizapa
Whittier Resident
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